From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: Development at 180 and 100 Steeles Ave. W.
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:27:40 AM
COMMUNICATION - C49
PH CW (PH) - JULY 13, 2020
ITEMS 4 AND 5
Rose Magnifico

Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 | rose magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan 1 City Clerk’s Office
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

-----Original Message-----

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 6:39 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: Development at 180 and 100 Steeles Ave. W.

-----Original Message-----

From: Evy Eisenberg

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 5:55 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks(@vaughan.ca; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Development at 180 and 100 Steeles Ave. W.

I would just like to add a comment about the development slated for this area. I live near Bathurst and centre streets
and you are already developing this area with so many apartment buildings. I am sure we are going to be in a dated
with people traffic crime etc. it’s very disappointing to have this area totally ruined with these high-rise buildings.
It’s enough that it’s on Yonge Street. I don’t know why do you have to put it on Steeles also.

Evy



